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Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com> Mon, Apr 8, 2019 at 2:44 PM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Jean – I have reviewed the revised plan and I find it to be acceptable. I want to reiterate that the approved plan is
based on the requirement that only right-turn movements are permitted from the driveway onto Washington Avenue (left-
turns are prohibited).

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me.

 

Best regards,

 

Thomas A. Errico, PE 
Senior Associate  
Traffic Engineering Director  
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